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PROJECT INFORMATION SHEET 

 

SHERMAN PLACE WATERLINE REPLACEMENT – PROJECT W-478 

 

Project	Overview:	

• Work includes the installation of over 230 linear feet of 4-inch diameter ductile iron water 

main. 

• Two water service laterals will be replaced.  

• The existing water main has been identified as a problem area with numerous patchwork 

improvements made by Public Works. The existing pressure within the water main is low. 

 

Construction	Schedule:	

• Construction work started March 2023 and is anticipated to be completed by the end of 

June 2023. 

 

Water	Use	Impacts:	

• Local residents may be asked to cease water usage for brief windows of time during 

construction for new connections to the existing water main. Contractor is required to place 

48-hour door hangars to notify residents of the water shutdown times. 

 

Traffic	Impacts:	

• Construction vehicles will impact nearby travel lanes along Nimitz Street and North 

Vernonia Road. 	

• Expect equipment and workers in the roadway along Nimitz Street for water connections.	

• Minimal impacts to pedestrian traffic.	

	

Project	Contact:	

• Project Manager: Alexander Bird, Phone 503-366-8223, abird@sthelensoregon.gov	


